
MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Eshetu Beshada, MB Environmental Approvals Branch 
Cc: Rodney Badgley 
Re: File 5680 Plasti-Fab - Monitoring Plan approval 
Date: November 4, 2014 
 
 
This memo is in response to the letter dated July 24, 2014 from Tracey Braun.  In order 

to comply with the requirements of the CCME 1997 guideline a significant capital 

investment would be required.  Currently (YTD 2014) we have used 55% of our resin 

feedstock containing <5% pentane and the remaining feedstock contained 6.8% 

pentane. 

Plasti-Fab plans to continue transitioning foam products over to the low (<5%) pentane 

resin over the next 1 to 2 years until we are using only low pentane resin.  A complete 

transition is not possible at this time due to the financial burden of a large capital 

project.  This type of investment would put us at a significant competitive disadvantage 

in the current economic market. 

From the desk of… 
 

John Brazzale 
Technical Centre Manager 

Plasti-Fab Ltd. 
Box 88 

Crossfield, Alberta T0M0S0 
 

Telephone: 403-946-6248 
Fax: 403-946-3961 


